
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
10th January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 1 will be visiting Marwell Zoological Park on Tuesday, 27th February to study African animals, 

as part of the Geography topic.  This is an integral part of the term’s work and will be very much 

enjoyed by all the children.     

 

 Please ensure that your child has a water bottle 
 

 Is suitably dressed for the weather, wearing school clothes and comfortable shoes for 

walking.  Waterproof clothing is essential.  

 

 The children will need to bring a sitter (a plastic carrier bag)    
 

 Annual pass holders are allowed free entry to the park, but must bring the pass with them 

on 27th February.   

 

Every child is entitled to have a packed lunch provided by the school.  This will be made up of a 

fruit drink, 50/50 bread sandwich consisting of cheese, cake, vegetable stick and a piece of fruit.  

Please could you let the school office know if you would prefer to provide your child with a 

packed lunch from home on this day, this will need to be completely disposable. 

 

The cost of the visit is £12.00 per child or £6.25 with a valid annual pass.  This will include a 

workshop in the education centre. All our day visits are non-profit making.  Although 

contributions to school trips are voluntary if insufficient contributions are received unfortunately 

the trip maybe cancelled. 

 

Please put any money in a sealed envelope and write your child’s name, class and “Marwell Zoo” 

on the outside, alternatively you are able to pay online via scopay. Please return this to school be 

Thursday 8th February at the latest. If there are any problems please let us know. 

 

The trip will not be possible without adult supervision.  Please contact your child’s class teacher if 

you are able to help us with this.  Thank you.  We are looking forward to an enjoyable day.  If you 

have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

B Brown 

A Head 



 

Swanmore CE (Aided) Primary School 

YEAR 1 VISIT TO MARWELL ZOO – TUESDAY 27th FEBRUARY  

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………. Class …………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the above visit. 

 

 - I enclose the amount of £12.00 towards the cost of the visit to Marwell Zoo. 

 

- I enclose the amount of £6.25 towards the cost of the visit to Marwell Zoo and 

have a valid pass for entry to the zoo which my child will bring with them on 27th 

           February .   

 

-      Please supply a school packed lunch      YES/NO  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

(please delete as appropriate) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed (parent) …………………………………………Date………………… 

 


